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Report of Meeting  
 

Tuesday, April 4, 2023 
 

The meeting was held remotely via Zoom. All members of the Committee except Cynthia 
Bowser and Susan Halpern were in attendance. Commission members Anthony 
Pramberger, Jeanette Bilicznianski and Frances Lane were also in attendance. Attorney 
Richard Roberts was also in attendance for the entire meeting.  
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 8:02 AM. 
 

2. The Committee and our attorney continued an in-depth discussion of the 
“Charges” relating to Land Use.  
 

3. The Committee reviewed language revising the Charter relating to Charges 6-7 
(Relating to Condemnation and Disposition of Real Estate).  
 

4.  The Committee discussed elevating the Harbor Management Commission to a 
Charter level commission and enhanced notice requirements relating to the 
Harbor Management Commission and the Environmental Protection Board. The 
language will be reviewed at the Committee’s next meeting scheduled for April 
18, 2023.     
 

5. The meeting was adjourned at 8:38 AM.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
Steven M. Loeb, Chair  

 
This meeting is on video.  

http://cityofstamford.granicus.com/player/clip/12817?view_id=14&redirect=true

